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Department of Natural Resources and Environment meets with DTU

In the morning of 1st July 2009, a meeting on current status and measures to protect water resources was held by the Department of Natural Resources and Environment and DTU at K7/25 Quang Trung Street.
The two sides discussed the plan and the content of the seminar on current status and measures to protect water at DTU. Accordingly, the seminar will take place on 5th August 2009.
Speaking at the meeting, Mr. Nguyen Dieu - Manager of Danang Natural Resources and Environment said “We highly appreciate DTU’s idea in holding this seminar and we hope that there will be more seminars collaborated by DTU and local authorities to implement environmental protection programs, thereby contributing in the campaign for a green and clean city”.
(Media Center)
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